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Resolution in solidarity with unfairly dismissed workers 
at PT. Philips Industries Batam 

 
 
Trade unions of the ICT, Electrical and Electronics industries representing workers from 32 
organizations in 16 countries, meeting at the IndustriALL Global Union World Conference on 
ICT, Electrical and Electronics on 11-12 June 2015 in Petaling Jaya, Malaysia approved the 
following resolution on unfairly dismissed workers at PT. Philips Industries Batam. 
 
The Conference called on the management for: 
 

• An immediate reinstatement of the unfairly dismissed workers and compliance with the 
Constitution of Indonesia as well as conventions of the International Labour Organization 
(ILO), which the Government of Indonesia has ratified. 

 
• To stop harassing the workers and resume the collective bargaining negotiations with 

FSPMI to achieve a fair and just resolution of this conflict as well as create a constructive 
relationship between labour and management.  
 

 


